
 

 

  

  

    

 

  

                     LOS ANGELES MEMORIAL COLISEUM COMMISSION 
                                500 West Temple Street, Suite 383, Los Angeles, CA  90012 

 
 
 

COMMISSION STAFF 
AL NAIPO 

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 
SECRETARY 

 

EX-OFFICIO MEMBERS 
ASSEMBLYMEMBER 

REGINALD JONES-SAWYER 
 

STATE SENATOR 
SYDNEY KAMLAGER 

 

COMMISSION MEMBERS 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

GEORGE L. PLA 
PRESIDENT 

MICHAEL F. FLEMING 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
SOLOMON RIVERA 

VICE PRESIDENT 
 

CURREN D. PRICE, JR. 
 

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES 
JANICE HAHN 

 

HOLLY J. MITCHELL 
 

ANITA L. DEFRANTZ 
(Alternate) 

 

  
 

 

 

SITE OF 1932 AND 1984 OLYMPICS ATHLETICS COMPETITION 
OPENING & CLOSING CEREMONIES 

 

Complimentary Ticket Distribution Notice
 
The following Coliseum Commission members and or staff have received complimentary tickets to the 
NASCAR Clash event at the Los Angeles Memorial Coliseum on February 6, 2022: 
 
Al Naipo, Commission Chief Administrative Officer – Four (4) tickets with a face value of $120 each 
 
The Commission CAO is attending the event per the Commission’s complimentary ticket policy with a 
public purpose to directly observe all facets of that operation, a first-ever NASCAR race at the 
Coliseum. The CAO represents the Commission which oversees overall management of the Coliseum, 
including crowd control and safety, concession operations, parking, traffic, noise, and local community 
impact.  
 
Such attendance is vital in the Commission’s management of the Coliseum. Input shall also be solicited 
from those behested tickets as it pertains to the same operational issues.  
 
CAO Naipo will provide a full report of his observations to the Commission at its next regular meeting.  


